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To:  Pat Wallace Fax:  202-366-7882

From: Steve Speth , Date: July 1, 2005

Re:  Follow-up notifications Pages: |

CC:

0 Urgent 0 For Review O PleaseCommert [ Please Reply O Piease Recytle

During the month of June 2005, DaimlerChrysler Corporation mailed follow-up
recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the following recalls:

NTHSA# . DaimlerChrysler # Mail Date
04V-268 D1§ 06/15/05
04V-578 D40 06/15/05

04V-532 D52 06/15/05



